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N O V E M B E R  2 0 T H

MÉTIS WEEK AT AURORA
MIDDLE SCHOOL

A huge thank you to
staff, students and
community members
who helped us learn
more about and
celebrate Métis  
culture.

We are so excited to have
Nicole Lavallee join us for
the next while to teach us

how to jig!

Raising the Métis  flag



WARDS IN PLAMONDON !

UPCOMING EVENTS

Parent Teacher Interviews
NOVEMBER 22&23

No School For Students
NOVEMBER 24TH

Our Aurora Thunder teams made us proud once again! All teams
played well and showed immense improvement this season.
Congrats to the Boys and Girls Blue teams for advancing to

Districts!!


